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Development Policy Manager
Development Services
Warwick District Council
Riverside House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa

CV32 5SQH

Dear Sir,

We wish to object to the planning proposals set out in the Preferred
Options paper on three grounds.

1. The proposals do not appear to conform to the National Planning
Policy Framework. They do not provide the evidence required to
permit development in the Green Belt when adequate provision of
non-greenbelt land is already available south of the town.

2. In general, the Green Belt itself serves an important purpose,
providing a public amenity and containing or limiting urban sprawl.

3. Once lost, the Green Belt can not be recovered. We would ask you to
consider the future before embarking on so final a step.

Yours faithfully,




